
All our love to you!  Our highlights for 2023:  Greg skis 
Utah with Shannon in January, and later in MT and CO with 
groups of friends.  Karen winters and works remote 3 
months in sunny AZ.  Shannon worked remotely and skied, 
hiked, and traveled from Salt Lake City to Portland and 
Seattle.  Amanda and Kevin had multiple trips with friends, 
including camping with Tilly. They celebrated several 1sts: 
wedding anniversary in Grand Marais, 1 year with Bella, and 
buying their 1st house in Rogers, MN. Greg's siblings have a 
reunion in upstate NY.  Shannon vacationed in Costa Rica.  
We complete other travels and simple outings outdoors, 
all whilst working hard also!  Be healthy, be happy!

Happy Holidays &
Happy New Year

FROM THE GREG AND KAREN YURICK FAMILY



Each Office Independently Owned and Operated.   

2605 Campus Dr
Plymouth, MN 55441

GREG YURICK
   

 

greg@gregyurick.com
www.GregYurick.com
763-591-6052 (Direct)
612-296-7806 (Mobile)

Dear friends & family,

 

May you continue to build the life of your dreams and have 

a great 2024!  Wishing you many blessings, and the time to 

enjoy them!  Hoping to reach out to you more in the coming 

year with big plans and changes!  As always though, know 

that we think of you and are here for you if you need 

anything!  Enjoy all that life offers, and be thankful for what 

we have! Have a great New Year!  

See our EXCITING Holiday Newsletter at:
www.gregyurick.com under Family Photos! 

www.facebook.com/gregyurickRealtor/

Get My Free Real Estate Mobile App:
https://mls-client.com/168292C5


